
Upcoming Programs
October 9: Soup, Sushi & Soul in the Sukkah
for women and girls

October 11: Simchas Beis Hasho’eivah 
at the Federgrun sukkah for men and boys 

October 22: L'Chaim Initiative- 
Winterthur Garden

November 22-23: Scholar in Residence
with Rabbi Larry Rothwachs

Friday, October 3
Candle Lighting: 6:20
Mincha/Maariv: 6:25

Shabbos, October 4
Parsha Shiur: 8:30
Shacharis: 9:00
Latest Shema: 9:54
Mincha/ Shalosh Seudos: 6:15
Shekiah: 6:37
Maariv/Nightfall: 7:20 

Weekday Times
Shacharis
Sunday: 8:30 
Monday: 6:40 
Tuesday - Wednesday-
*Sukkos: See schedule 
Thursday- Friday: 8:30

Mincha
Sunday - Monday 6:15
Tuesday - Wednesday-
*Sukkos: See schedule 
Thursday - Friday: 6:15

Candle Lighting next Shabbos:
6:09

Shabbos Times Kiddush & Shalosh Seudos
Kiddush sponsorship is still available
Shalosh Seudos sponsorship is still available

KIDS' KABOLOS SHABBOS
All kids old enough to sit
with their parents are
invited to join us for
kabolos shabbos and 
will receive a prize!

YOUTH GROUPS
Back on! Beginning @ 9:30
with Shevi Burr.
 
We encourage our boys 
to participate and lead 
the end of davening!

BI POINTS
Given out all Shabbos
to all participating kids.
Accumulate and earn
great prizes!
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SHABBOS ANNOUNCEMENTS

KIDS KORNER

Mazel Tov!
Mazel tov to Arthur and Ann Bromberg 
upon the birth of a grandson, born to Shaul
and Peri Bromberg of Lakewood!

﻿﻿﻿Mazel tov to Arthur and Ann Bromberg upon
the birth of a grandson from their children
Yoseph and Sora Leah Bromberg of Chicago!

thankYou
Thank you to everyone who helped make
these Yomim Noraim so beautiful, uplifting
and inspiring! 

Thank you to those who put together the Book
of Remembrance, to those who arranged the
seating and logistics so everything ran
smoothly, to our devoted gabbaim for their
tireless work, to our balei kriyah for laining
with care and precision, and to our ba'al
tokeah for stirring our souls with the sound of
the shofar, to our treasurer and financial
committee for their efforts over the Yomim
Noraim, and to our security team for their
hours of volunteering to keep us safe and
protected!

Wishing everyone a gut yur and looking
forward to a beautiful Sukkos ahead!




